
May 27, 2016 

Notice of Construction 

As you may be aware, Pacific Coast Terminals (PCT) has received a project permit (PP 2014-
096) from Vancouver Fraser Port Authority (VFPA) to construct a potash handling facility as part 
of PCT’s expansion project. Pacific Coast Terminals is committed to providing the community 
with updates of construction and its potential impacts throughout the duration of the project. 

Construction Working Hours 

PCT has received approval from Vancouver Fraser Port Authority (VFPA) to extend work hours 
of construction for the Railcar Unloader Facility by two hours, from 8-10pm, Monday-Saturday 
from June1 to August 31, 2016. Scope of works during extended hours are limited to structural 
welding and grinding inside the previously excavated tunnel. The tunnel is situated 
approximately 150m northwest of the existing sulfur rail unloading facility, and at the base of the 
Barnet Highway embankment. 

Work Site Location 

 

The potential increment in noise from welding and grinding will be minimal as the existing 
generator sets, which provide power for continuous safety lighting and for dewatering purposes, 
will be utilized. Previous sound readings estimate the sound will predictably be lower in the 
community above the Barnet Hwy due to in part to the highway and the adjacent treed 
embankment. 

PCT will continue to keep the community updated through our website and our Channels 
newsletter. Should you require additional information on the terminal expansion and 
construction project, or if you would like to register a concern with the project, please 
visit our website www.pct.ca or call 604.939.7371. After normal business hours please 
call 604-931-9211. 


